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To All Employees and Clergy of the Archdiocese of Toronto and Satellite Offices,

I wish to extend an invitation to join me in prayer for a Eucharistic celebration in appreciation to you, our
dedicated clergy and staff.

The pandemic has been such a challenging time. Throughout, our committed clergy and staff have worked
diligently in service of the faithful, often under very difficult circumstances. Thank you so very much for
all that you do!

As we cannot yet gather in person, Mass will be celebrated virtually, via Livestream* from St. Michael’s
Cathedral Basilica on Tuesday, June 22, 2021 at 11:00 a.m. June 22 is the feast of both St. Thomas More
and St. John Fisher, two fitting examples of steadfast faith and determination in difficult times.

Like you, I look forward to when we can gather again in person as we were meant to be, united as brothers
and sisters in Christ.

Sincerely in Christ,
+ Vomas &UJ. aal;y

Thomas Cardinal Collins
Archbishop of Toronto
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https://www.stmichaelscathedral.com/live/

